Radio Diary 13th – 17th March:
We were supposed to have all our recording done this week, however, due to the complications of last week we were very behind and did not start recording until Friday. 
By this time, all the equipment had been booked out and we had to record using our mobile phones. This was very disappointing considering how hard we have worked to get everything done on time with everything that’s gone wrong. 
However, I was the only one to record my produced item on Friday. We all went into a quiet room and recorded my radio drama. I had managed to prepare this, on top of all the work I had to redo due to Chloe leaving. Neither of the boys helped redo any of the work, yet they did not record their produced items at all this week. 
After recording my radio drama, I suggested to them that they record their produced items too. They told me they had not got this ready yet and will do it over the weekend. 
I was very disappointed that they did not have everything prepared. I managed to redo everyone else’s work, as well as my own ready to record to meet the deadline.
I feel as this week was not very good at all and I hope things improve next week. 

